
 

  

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

 

 
Milan, 28 June 2022 – With reference to today's press rumors related to a possible transaction 
involving an industrial combination with the Dufry Group, Autogrill announces, to the extent of its 
competence and also on the basis of the information received from the controlling shareholder 
Edizione S.p.A., that there are ongoing discussions, without any exclusivity, regarding a possible 
integration between the two Groups. 
 
As previously communicated, Autogrill is interested in evaluating strategic opportunities aiming at 
promoting and developing the Group as well as creating value for all its stakeholders. 
 
Autogrill will promptly inform the market if the legal requirements are met. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

For further information: 

Simona Gelpi 

Head of Group Corporate Communication  

T: +39 02 4826 3209 

simona.gelpi@autogrill.net  

 Lorenza Rivabene 

Group Strategy, Planning & Control Director 

lorenza.rivabene@autogrill.net 

Emanuele Isella 

Group Investor Relations & Sustainability Reporting Manager  

T: +39 02 4826 3617 

emanuele.isella@autogrill.net  
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